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Colebrook Webmaster

From: Martha Neal <mnealmom@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2022 12:35 PM
To: Debra  Mckeon; Colebrook Webmaster; danb1963@charter.net; millar06021

@charter.net; toddwhiller@gmail.com; tommckeon14@gmail.com; wilberfarm06021
@yahoo.com

Cc: rgilbert@colebrookschool.org; Christopher Johnstone
Subject: BOF

Due to a lack of a quorum, I am canceling the March 16, 2022 BOF finance meeting. I will need to reschedule this meeting 
and am exploring the various options. Marty Neal 
 
 
Mom/Marty/Grandma Coyote 
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